
March 11, 2019 

Historic Landmark Commission 
PO Box 1088 
Austin, TX 78767-1088 
 
Re: SP-2018-0401D 
 
Dear Chair Galindo and Historic Landmark Commissioners: 

The Windsor Park Neighborhood Plan Contact Team supports the 5900 Cameron Road Demolition Plan as 

submitted by the applicant.   

If I can provide any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

 
Rodney E. Ahart 
Windsor Park Neighborhood Plan Contact Team, Chair 


